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RareBooksClub. Paperback. Book Condition: New. This item is
printed on demand. Paperback. 66 pages. Dimensions: 9.7in. x
7.4in. x 0.1in.This historic book may have numerous typos and
missing text. Purchasers can download a free scanned copy of
the original book (without typos) from the publisher. Not
indexed. Not illustrated. 1820 edition. Excerpt: . . . were
removed hither in the year 1750, at the expense of Sir John
Cotton, of Stratton, Bart. The famous Sigenm Inscription,
bequeathed to the Society by Edward Wortley Montague, is
preserved with these rarities, together with a bust of that
eccentric character, executed at the the expense of his sister
Mary, Countess of Bute, by Scheemaker. Here is likewise an
ancient stone, with a Greek inscription, brought from the
Archipelago, and lately presented to the College b. y Mr. .
Hawkins of Cornwall, A. M. and a Roman miliary, given by
Richard Gough, Esq. The latter gift was accompanied by a long
Latin letter, the substance of which has been thus translated by
the present Master: The Roman milestone, presented to Trinity
College May the 27th, 1799, was found on digging a drain near
Water Newton, about five miles from Stilton. It bears the
name...
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